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YOUTH TAG RUGBY SESSION IN PARTNERSHIP WITH REDRUTH RUGBY CLUB,  

SUPPORTED BY THE PIC 
 

On Thursday 11th May, we held the final planned Taster Session on Portreath Beach.  The 

Tag Rugby sessions were requested by the young people, through the Youth Consultations, 

that we held in January and February 2022, and celebrated in March at Basecamp, Gwel an 

Mor. 

Lucy and myself worked with Jason Pengelly (Redruth Rugby Club), to arrange this event, 

and deliver what the young people had requested. 

It was a successful event.  We had 16 young people attend the session, a good mix of boys 

and girls aged from 11 – 14.  The majority were from Portreath, with a few from 

neighbouring parishes.  It was threatening rain, but the sun shone for most of the session.  

Tristan the coach, did a mixed session of rugby skills, British bulldog and short rugby games 

made up of teams.  All the young people seemed to have had a great time, having worked 

hard on their rugby skills!  

As the event was so successful, we are now working with Jason at Redruth Rugby Club, to 

run some more sessions.  Watch this space! 

Photos of the session: 
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